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Hello everyone, hope you're having a wondering week and a blessed Sunday so far!! 
 

If you have an announcement that you would like to make for Sunday service, you can email 

anytime to: thefcnyc@ gmail,com and once approved by Pastor Tanya, we will announce it at 

service. However, if you would like to make an announcement AND put it on the 

bulletins/programs that you get beginning of service, you MUST email it to the church's email 

by 4pm every Saturday. After 4pm, no more announcements will be posted on the bulletins. 

This will make it easier for me to print out the bulletins on time Not only does this apply for 

announcements, but any pictures or slideshows that you would like to present must be sent by 

4 (5 latest if you really need more time to prepare) pm on Saturday. This would also make it 

easier to put everything together on the slides beforehand instead of meshing things last 

minute/the day of the service. any questions regarding about this announcement email me via 

the church email. Thank you for your hard work and participation as always and I look forward 

to seeing you next Sunday!  

 

-Sarah Falconi 

Admin Assistant of the FC NYC 
 

  

    

 

  

 

 

 


